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Date: January 15, 2014  
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa 
 Superintendent of Schools   
 
From: Sheila Alles 
   
Subject: CLASS – Middle School and Elementary School Science Program 
 
The first episode of this year’s CLASS program is ready to present to our Board of 
Education.  Each CLASS program is developed jointly between the Academic Services 
Department and Ken McMullen in the Communications Department.  This episode will 
showcase our district’s middle school and elementary school science program which 
was developed by the Battle Creek Area Math and Science Center.   
 
Please consider adding this item to the Instruction portion of the January 21, Board of 
Education Meeting.  Thank you for considering this request. 
 
 
 
 


